
KEMPLEY WALKING GROUP 

The group has enjoyed another year of interesting and varied walks followed by delicious pub lunches. 

Our Christmas walk which was led by Lin and Chris Clarke was a very memorable occasion when, after 

the walk, we all gathered round their fire pit and enjoyed mulled wine, home made soup, followed by 

fish and chips and mince pies. All of which were very welcome as, for once, it was a very wet day and 

we were soaked to the skin. Thank you Chris and Lin for welcoming us in to your home.  

We have welcomed three new walkers and are enjoying their company. The walks are as much a social 

occasion as anything else and, as the saying goes, ‘it’s good to talk’.  

The number is limited to 30 and at present we have a full complement but anyone is welcome to go 

on the waiting list. 

Liz Daykin 

 


